
 

Recreational Boat Ramp 

This week on site saw a lot of progress made on the 

recreational boat ramp. Our team put in some big hours 

to ensure everything ran smoothly with no delays. 

On Monday, prep work for the lower half of the ramp was 

completed with final height cuts made, installation of 

reinforcing steel and formwork constructed for concrete, 

followed by quality inspections. 

Tuesday was a big day with the first concrete pour 

underway at 5:30am, we had a lot of help from Ian Howe 

Concrete Pumps and Compass Concrete, a big thank you 

to both of your teams. 
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Thanks for working with Land + Sea Civil 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

 
 

 

Tuesday and Wednesday we did it all 

again, finalising heights, installing 

reinforcing steel, constructing formwork, 

and completing quality inspections. 

The weather cleared up Thursday 

morning and gave us perfect conditions 

for pouring the rest of the ramp. 

 

 

 

What’s next? 

 

We will be adding the finishing touches to 

the recreational boat ramp, sealing off the 

saw cuts, remedying any defects and 

placing the last of the rock around the 

edges of the ramp to set it in place with the 

rest of the sea wall. 

 

We will then demobilise from the ramp and 

hand it over to Herons while we continue 

the sea wall at the Southern end from 

Ch250m onwards. 


